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It is inconceivable to me that the state of oregon is even considering this bill!  We 

have people flocking to Oregon for its handouts already, this bill would most certainly 

mean a huge influx of people looking to “mooch” off the hard working citizens that 

remember what the great state of Oregon used to be. 

If you think passage of this bill will reduce the “homeless” situation, better think again.  

This will create even more issues for Oregon that already can’t be taken care of by 

our so called governor. 

Please dump any thoughts on this bill, it will only further reduce peoples willingness 

to work and take care of themselves more, and it will create a whole new welfare 

system.   

Have you even considered the impact on those businesses desperately trying to hire 

people?  You’ll see more help needed signs than ever before! 

Respectfully, 

Loren Gramson 

Warrenton, Oregon 


